
From: markturpin@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: Scott O"Brien; Lance Clarke; Ron Power; Scott O"Brien; Paul Harrington; Pat Hussey
Subject: Re: Update CH0009 - following meeting Friday 30th May
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2014 2:50:37 PM

All

Lance has indicated that he has closed the loop with Astaldi wrt the below mentioned items

CH-0009 EOI TO BE UPLOADED TO PROJECT PROCUREMENT WEB PAGE TOMORROW AM
!!!!!!!!! 

Pat ... as discussed Blake Hill is waiting your approval to upload......The required approved
documentation in a "Ready State - Just Push The Button".

Thanks

Mark Turpin
Package Leader - CH-0009 Construction North and South Dams
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709 733 5604 c. 709 725-7172
e. MarkTurpin@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

You owe it to yourself, and your family, to make it home safely every day. What have you done today so that
nobody gets hurt?

Paul Harrington---06/02/2014 09:34:01 AM---Pls be advised of the following decision CH0009

From: Paul Harrington/NLHydro

To: Ron Power/NLHydro@NLHydro, Scott O'Brien/NLHydro@NLHYDRO, Ed Over/LCP/NLHydro@NLHYDRO,
Lance Clarke/NLHydro@NLHydro, Mark Turpin/NLHydro@NLHYDRO,

Cc: Gilbert Bennett/NLHydro@NLHydro

Date: 06/02/2014 09:34 AM

Subject: Update CH0009 - following meeting Friday 30th May

Pls be advised of the following decision

CH0009

Lance is to contact Astaldi and inform them as follows:
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1 The exclusive arrangement for this work to Astaldi is off the table

2 Astaldi will be allowed to submit a bid for this work subject to two provisions

i) That Astaldi performance improvements continue to the satisfaction of Nalcor and this
performance will be included in the bid review which is planned to be complete for award by
end of 2014

ii) that a separate team carry out the bid and there is no interference in the current contract
scope work

So please get everything ready to go out to the bidders and coordinate with Lance to ensure
the communication to Astaldi is carried out prior to sending out to the bidders

Regards Paul

Paul Harrington
Project Director
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709 737-1907 c. 709 682-1460 f. 709 737-1985
e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or
disclosure of this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email
communication and attachments and notify me if this email was misdirected to you.
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